H NOTICE B

REPORTING MISAPPROPRIATION, FRAUD, WASTE, OR ABUSE OF
PUBLIC FUNDS

The St. George Fire Protection District is committed to protecting taxpayer dollars and
ensuring the responsible use of public funds. If you suspect misappropriation, fraud, waste, or
abuse of public funds, you are encouraged to report it immediately.

B HOW TO REPORT

Louisiana Legislative Auditor (LLA) Hotline

Toll-Free: 1-844-50-FRAUD (1-844-503-7283)
Online: www.lla.la.gov/hotline
Mail; LLA Hotline, P.O. Box 94397, Baton Rouge, LA 70804

St. George Fire Protection District Administratior

Phone: 225-251-4800
Address: 14100 Airline Highway, St. George, LA 70817

HE IMPORTANT INFORMATION

+ Reports may be made anonymously.

« Please provide as much detail as possible (names, dates, amounts, documents, etc.).
- Retaliation is prohibited against anyone who, in good faith, reports suspected fraud, waste,

or abuse.

B LEGAL REQUIREMENT

This notice is posted in compliance with Louisiana R.S. 24:523.1, requiring all public entities
to provide information about reporting the misappropriation, fraud, waste, or abuse of public

funds.

St. George Fire Protection District

“Serving with Integrity, Accountability, and Commitment to the Community”




